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October 27, 2020 

There has been an uptick in positive COVID-19 cases in our community. The Town of Plymouth 

has identified potential community exposure related to multiple eating establishments in Plymouth 

as well as Plymouth Regional High School. This has resulted in temporary closure of several eating 

establishments as well as the Plymouth Regional High School. We continue to work with all 

involved to ensure that their re-openings are as safe as possible. COVID-19 continues to circulate 

in our communities, so all people need to protect themselves and help prevent further community 

spread by: 

Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds or use an alcohol-based hand 

sanitizer that contains at least 60% alcohol if soap and water are not available. 

Avoid close contact with others. When outside your home, keep a distance of at least 6 feet 

between yourself and others. This is known as social distancing. 

Wear a cloth face covering that covers your mouth and nose to protect others when in public areas. 

Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when you cough or sneeze, then throw the tissue in the 

trash and wash your hands. 

Do not touch your eyes, nose, or mouth with unwashed hands. 

Stay home if you have a fever or are not feeling well. 

Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces. For more information on COVID-19 in 

NH, please visit www.nh.gov/covid19. 

 

Thank you, 

Thomas Morrison, Fire Chief/Health Officer 

Scott Weden, Emergency Management Director 

 

http://www.nh.gov/covid19

